Docket MNo. 50-13 FEB 8 1985
and 50-99

Babcock & Wilcox Company
ATTN: Mr. A. F. Olsen
Senior Licensing Administrator
Post Office Box 1260
Lynchburg, Virginia 24505

Gentlemen:

With the Reactor Security Plan revisions submitted by your letter dated
January 26, 1982, your Company remitted a Class II fee of $600 pursuant
to 10 CFR 170.22 of the March 23, 1978 regulations. The Division of
Licensing (DL) staff has informed us that these revisions did not
decrease the effectiveness of the previously approved plan and, there-
fore, do not require a license amendment. Consequently, the January 26
submittal is not subject to the fee requirements of 10 CFR 170. On this
basis, we are concurrently requesting the NRC's Division of Accounting
and Finance to refund the sum of $600 to your Company. Refunds are
generally processed within a two-week period.

We regret the delay in notifying you of this matter and making the

refund.
Sincerely,
Original Signod by~
William 0. Miller, Chief
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration
DISTRIBUTION:
PDR
LPDR

Reg. Files (016)

HBernard, SSPB 208
PAnderson, SSPB 0220 oas%%ogﬁ
RMDi ggs, LFMB 5023 pock
LFMB Reactor File pDR
LFMB Refund File F
LFMB R/F LAY

ormcxm  LFMB:ADM | LFMB;ADM | LFMB:ADM

wmase> pMBTI0E ip ;CJ’éEm_ay | WOMiller

= 2 7185 | 2/f) /85 2/7| 185

NN FORE 506 S50t Ut St OFFICIAL RECORD COPY



